Exhibit #5



Shelby County High School, 1701 Frankfort Road, Shelbyville, KY 40065 Telephone: (502) 633-2344, Fax: (502) 647-0238

June 21, 2017

Kentucky High School Athletic Association 2280 Executive Dr. Lexington, KY 40505

Dear Mr. Gary Lawson,

This letter is to inform you of the possible interest of Bowling that was once brought up at Shelby County High School. Students at some point inquired about specific sports being played at the high school level in which the athletic department looked into. The sport Bowling was brought up as to possibly being able to participate in. There were two informational meetings held on September 13<sup>th</sup> and then again September 27<sup>th</sup> in which the level of attendance was not what we anticipated. There were at total of 7 who attended the first informational with the second informational being just below that at 5. Because of the low number of attendance interest, it is not valid at this time for the sport of bowling.

Please let me know if there is anything else that is needed from Shelby County High School.

Sincerely,

Charlotte Marshall, Activities Coordinator, SCHS

<sup>•</sup>Margo Whisman, Principal

<sup>•</sup>Jennifer Wilt, Associate Principal •Henry Robbins, Assistant Principal